
FIFTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 
 

 
Saturday, February 3rd 
 5:00 pm  Francesco Colavecchia 
  by The Colavecchia Family 
Sunday, February 4th 
 8:30 am  Paolo Minicucci 
  by Margaret Minicucci 
10:30 am  Francesco Manchisi 
  by Bozzo & DeSimini Families 
Wednesday, February 7th 
 7:00 pm  Anne Marsh 
  by Glenn & Connie Marsh 
Friday, February 9th 
 7:00 pm  Cathy Apa 
  by The Catholic Women’s League 
Saturday, February 10th 
 5:00 pm  Paolo Bianchi 
  by Patricia Bianchi 
                For the Intention of Nolan Gracias 
  by Sandra & Ligorio Gracias 
Sunday, February 11th 
 8:30 am  Rosa & Franco Tedesco 
  by The Mauro Family 
10:30 am  Mary Redmond   
  by Nora Egan 

SACRAMENTAL 

FIRST RECONCILIATION 

& FIRST HOLY COMMUNION 
MONDAY’S CLASS-FEBRUARY 5th 

TUESDAY’S CLASS- FEBRUART 6th 

6:45 – 8:00 pm 

 

+ + + BEREAVEMENT NOTICE + + + 

CATHY APA, passed away on Tuesday, January 30th.  
Cathy was a member of the Catholic Women’s league 
for 38 years and while living in King City, was an integral 
part of our Parish dedicating countless hours to our 
church and faith community.   Cathy Funeral mass will 
be in Milton where she had been living.  We pray for the 
repose of Cathy’s soul and the solace of her family.  May 
Cathy rest in eternal peace. 

Our Mother of  

Perpetual Help 

Devotion 
Join us in praying the Novena every 

Wednesday evening beginning at 6:30 pm,  

 

FRIDAY  

FEBRUARY 9th  
Silent Adoration of the 

Blessed Sacrament begins at 3:30 pm.  Holy 

Rosary at 5:30 pm followed by Benediction 

at 6:45 pm Holy Mass at 7:00 pm.  
 

FEBRUARY 14TH 

HOLY MASS 7:00 PM 
Ash Wednesday, is the first day of the Liturgical 

Season of Lent (40 days (excluding Sundays) 

leading up to Easter.  Ashes placed on your 

forehead symbolize penance, and remind us of our 

own mortality.  During the Mass, as the Priest 

applies the ashes, and he says: 

“Remember you are dust 

and to dust you shall return.” 

God of goodness and mercy, 

Hear my prayer as I begin this Lenten journey 

with you. Let me be honest with myself as I look 

into my heart and soul, noticing the times I turn 

away from you. Guide me as I humbly seek to 

repent and return to your love.  May humility 

guide my efforts to be reconciled with you and 

live forever in your abundant grace.  Transform 

me this Lent, heavenly Father. Give me the 

strength to commit myself to grow closer to you 

each day.   Amen. 
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SUNDAY, FEBRUARY 4th, 2024 

NOTICE FROM THE 
RECTORY/OFFICE 

Income Tax Receipts for those who have made 
donations in 2023 will be mailed to your home/business 
address NEXT WEEK.  Canada Revenue Agency 
requires that receipts be issued only to those 
parishioners who have provided the office with a 
complete home or business address.  Those 
parishioners who have made donations ONLINE or to 
the ShareLife Office (online), your receipts will be issued 
directly from the office of the Archdiocese of Toronto.  
There are a few NO NAME envelopes for 2023.  If you 
wish a tax receipt, kindly contact the office. 
Thank you to everyone for your continued support 

to our parish.  It is greatly appreciated! 

 

 
We extend our heartfelt gratitude to all those who 

contributed to the ‘GIVING TREE’ located in the 

Narthex.   Those interested to have their family 

name or company name on the leaf, may contact 

the Parish office 905-833-1161 or email 

sacredheartki@archtoronto.org.    It is our hope to 

have the tree filled before Easter.  With your 

donation of $2,500.00 for the engraved leaf, you 

will be issued an income tax receipt.   

We thank you for your ongoing support! 

 

SAY “THANK YOU” TO OUR  

LOYAL ADVERTISERS! 

 

 
To JOHN BIANCHI – COLOUR’S PAINTING 

& DECORATING for painting the two meeting 

rooms upstairs in the hall and for replacing the 

light bulbs with energy efficient ones.   Next time 

you’re in the hall, have a look at the wall 

chandeliers – how the bright light shines through 

and how clean they are.    We are grateful to John 

for all the work he has done to enhance our parish 

hall.   

 

YOU ARE INVITED TO 

ATTEND THE ADULT FAITH 

EDUCATIONAL MEETING ON  

Saturday, February 24th 

 
Join us in the Parish Hall after Holy Mass at 5:00 

pm  - Bring your favourite dish for a “Pot-Luck 

Supper” 

 

COFFEE SUNDAY 
You are cordially invited in the 

Hall for Coffee & Friendship. 

We are looking families to participate by 

providing cookies/cakes, etc. after the 8:30 am 

& 10:30 am Masses, contact Nadia Pascuzzo at 

npascuzzo@archtoronto.org  

 

This week we thank all our loyal Sponsors, who year after year, continue to support our Parish 

Bulletin with their advertising.  We start a new year of advertising this weekend and we 

appreciate and value your support!   Kindly show your appreciation for their generous support 

and mention their AD when doing business with them.   
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